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I oppose HB 3501, Oregon's ludacris bill being proposed also being referred to as 

"Right to Rest." 

 

When I first read about it in an article I thought to myself, this has to be a sick joke. 

What's the point in owning any property if the government will not only give others 

permission to use it as they please, but essentially take it away from you and fine you 

for asking people to vacate the premises? As it is property taxes just continue to 

increase while city officials and people in position of power misuse and launder the 

people's hard earned money. Services aren't available. I don't feel safe living in 

Portland anymore.  

 

If this bill passes it will be the last straw for me and I will move out of the area, if not 

the state. This bill is insulting and should never have ever been brought this far.  


